
GOVT. MEDICAL COLLEGE AND ASSOCIATED HOSPIIAL, UDHAMPUR 

Phone: 01992358062 

Subject: Postponement of Walk-in Interview of Junior Resident. 

NOTICE 

Email: principal.gmcudh@jk,gov.in 

The Walk-in Interview for the post of Junior Resident advertised vide 
advertisement notice No. 02 of 2025 dated: 28-02-2025, scheduled to be held 
on 11-03-2025, stands postponed. 
The new dates for the interview will be announced separately on the official 
website of GMC Udhampur. Candidates are requested to check the website 
regularly for updates. 

NO: GMC/UDH/2024-25/6201-03 

Ms. Shivaña ahtar 
Administyatíveorieer 

Medical çollege 
Udhampur. 

Dated: 10-03-2025 

1. Pyt. Secretary to Secretary to Govt. H&ME Civil Secretariat J&K, for 
information. 

2. Medical Superintendent Associated Hospital GMC Udhampur. 
3. Incharge Website to upload on the official website of GMC Udhampur. 

4. Office file. 



{ "type": "Document", "isBackSide": false }

